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Hello and welcome to our 1st grade family here at CT Walker Magnet School!  I am Mrs. Webb, and I am honored to be your child’s teacher. I will work hard to make this year a positive and encouraging year for your child and family. We are a team, and you are encouraged to be a participant in your child’s learning as we strive for success and growth. 
This is my fifth-year teaching, 3rd year at C.T Walker and my third year in first grade. . I have served as the assistant track coach and the dance coach here.
 I am also in the home stretch of my Master’s program for Elementary Education. I have a bachelor’s degree from Georgia Southern in Recreational Therapy. I worked with mental health for four years. I am so excited to teach your child, and I am looking forward to an eventful and successful year

First grade is a big transition for both you and your child. We build on what your child has learned in kindergarten and sets the stage to prepare for higher learning. Your child will learn a lot in first grade, and I hope it is enjoyable.

 Please encourage your child to work hard and to always do his/her very best! I’m looking forward to a great school year! Together, we will make this a successful year! 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Webb

Please don’t hesitate to contact me!
Phone: 706-823-6950
Email: webbce@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or through ClassDojo.
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